
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer  

  

Date: January 23, 2017 

 

Re: Action Item 

      January 25, 2017 Board Meeting 

 

Recommend Board approval of Laura Clarke, to serve as a volunteer in Preschool and 

Kindergarten classes on Thursdays and Fridays from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 pm at the J. Harvey 

Rodgers School for the 2016-2017 school year. Criminal history was been approved. 

 

 

  


